City of Coronado, California

POLICE DEPARTMENT

LOUIS J. SCANLON, CHIEF OF POLICE

“Commitment to Community Through Professionalism, Integrity, Respect and Teamwork”

I would like to thank Sheriff Gore and the members of his Department for their
exhaustive efforts in these joint investigations and hope the conclusions can bring
closure to these tragic events. I think it's important to remember the pain these
events have caused the Shacknai and Zahau families and ask that their privacy be
respected. They have my deepest sympathy and condolences.
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